
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 08/07/2015.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
1. All contracts awarded through the commissioning of sexual violence/abuse 
services or sexual violence/abuse  related services in 2012-13, 2013-14 and 2014-15. 
Please include the following details: 
 
1.1. Names of organisations awarded contracts 
1.2. Financial amounts awarded 
1.3. The duration of the contracts (including breakdown of amount awarded per 
year) 
 
In relation to the above, please specify the category of the contracted services, i.e.:  
(i) advocacy, including independent sexual violence (ISVA) advice services  
(ii) face to face services: counselling, emotional support, group support  
(iii) forensic sexual assault services, including Sexual Assault Referral Centres 
(SARCs). 
 
2. Plans, strategies or other public documents that relate to spending and 
investment in sexual violence/abuse services or sexual violence/abuse related services.  
 
We believe that the above satisfies the public interest test and does not constitute 
commercially sensitive data.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require 
further clarification about the information required.  
  
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
Please see the attached PDF that holds all of the data we hold in relation to your 
request.  
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to Information 
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Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 

Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law.   

Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 

 

 


